	Room 216
Mrs. Christie Brooks’ Kindergarten
	Brooks’ Beacon 
	August 21-25, 2017

	A Peek at the Week
Letter – Alphabet Bootcamp 
Shape – Square
Color Word - Green
Number – 5 five
Math – Counting With Friends  
Sight Words: the, of, and, a, to                                   
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Sight Words
   The children have four new sight words this week. These are words that must be recognized without having to sound them out. A list of our first set of sight words is located in the back of the take-home folder. Please leave the list in the folder. I will send home more information about the sight words next week. 
[image: image2.png]dog

boat






	Rhymes
or
Songs
Green
G-R-E-E-N, G-R-E-E-N,

I know how to spell green,

G-R-E-E-N.

Caterpillars are green,

And grasshoppers, too!

I know how to spell green,

G-R-E-E-N!

       (Tune: Row, Row, Row Your Boat)
Student of the Week

Nevaeh Blodgett
(cont’d from last week)

[image: image3.png]



 

	From the
Teacher's Desk
· All snack or lunch money must be sent in a plastic baggie or envelope, labeled with your child’s name, how much money is enclosed, and what it is for. Loose change or money will be returned. This is school policy. 
· There will be no After School if we have an Early Release Day due to inclement weather, etc.
· The August Family Homework project was due this week. Please send it in on Tuesday, if you have not had a chance to finish it.
· Don’t forget that next Friday is our PTO Movie Night.  The movie is free and concessions will be sold. There will be a short meeting at 6:00 and the movie will begin thereafter. 
· I am very proud of our kindergarten students! Coming to school is a big step for several of them. The children are adjusting well to our schedule and daily routines.
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	Important Events
August 21st - NO SCHOOL!

August 25th- PTO Movie

            Night 6:00 p.m.     
August 31st – Progress Reports

September 4th – Labor Day

         (No school)

September 18 - 22 – Fall Break

               (No school)
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NO SCHOOL ON MONDAY, AUGUST 21 DUE TO SOLAR ECLIPSE!

	A Parent Academy meeting will be held on Monday, Sept. 11th at 6:00 in our classroom. This is a very important meeting and I hope to see everyone here!
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